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DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, March 20, 1942.

No. 33

Sir,

I have the honour to refer to your Note

of March 18, 1942, No. 629, proposing an

agreement between the Governments of Canada and

of the United States concerning the transfer to

the Aried Forces of the United States of certain

United States citizens and former United States

citizens now serving in the Naval, Military or Air

Forces of Canada.

I am glad to inform you, in reply that the

. Canadian Government undertakes to give effect to

the agreement set forth in your Note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my

highest consideration,


